
 

Condolences 
 
The crash of Pawan Hans chopper on ONGC duty today is a very tragic accident and we all 

are shocked. Ex-ONGC Executives Welfare Association, Delhi conveys the deep condolences 

to bereaved family for the irreparable loss and pray to God for eternal peace of their soul. 

We are all behind ONGC and the deceased’s family at this tragic moment.  

A.K.Hazarika. 
President EOEWA, 

Delhi. 
 

 

 


